
Congratulations to Sean Rabbitt on his 11th place finish at his very first 
Nationals!  Sean had a good skate and did not receive any deductions for his 
long program!  Marilyn Aamodt, Julie Keen, Bob and Ellen Marchese and 
Maridet Ibanez all came to my house to watch Sean on Icenetwork.  It was 
so fun to see him skate live and to hear him say “Hello” to his Glacier Falls 
family from the “Kiss and Cry” area!  Sean represented our club with such 
joy and class.  We are all proud of you Sean!  


